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I strongly oppose HB 3075. Disarming a lawful population doesn’t enhance safety—it 

turns law-abiding citizens into criminals overnight. This bill, building on Measure 

114’s overreach, punishes those who follow the rules by stripping away their 

constitutional rights. History warns us: dictatorships like Nazi Germany and Soviet 

Russia began by disarming their people, leaving them defenseless against tyranny. 

Oregon risks echoing that dark path. 

 

Who do you expect to enforce this unconstitutional law? The police? Do you want to 

pit law-abiding citizens against those sworn to protect us, forcing officers into an 

impossible position? This isn’t about reducing violence—it’s about control, and it 

threatens the very fabric of our free society. Reject HB 3075 and uphold our rights. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr Robert Weaver 


